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Date:  August 17th 2021 

Dear Students & Families, 

  

We are excited to welcome students and staff back to school and want to share some updates on 

what to expect as we begin the 2021-2022 School Year.   

  

Dayville School will be returning to a full-day schedule, with K-12 classes starting at 8:00 a.m. 

and ending at 3:30 p.m. 

  

Oregon is placing a priority on ensuring that every student is able to attend school in-person for 

the entire school year.  The Oregon Health Authority (OHA) and the Oregon Department of 

Education have adopted rules, guidelines, and safety protocols in an effort to keep students in the 

classrooms. 

  

Dayville School will be following all guidelines and safety protocols including face covering 

requirements, physical distancing, group limitations (cohorts), sanitation and ventilation. A copy 

of this is located on our school website and is listed under our Communicable Disease 

Management Plan (https://www.dayvilleschools.com/communicable-disease). 

  

Face Coverings 

Universal and correct use of face coverings will be required in all K-12 indoor school settings 

and on all school transportation. Face shields may only be used for those that have a documented 

medical need.  Face coverings will be considered part of Dayville School’s Dress Code for all 

students (K-12) and staff. 

  

 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Brandon Haberly 

Superintendent/Principal 

Dayville School District 16J 

haberlyb@grantesd.k12.or.us 

 

mailto:haberlyb@grantesd.k12.or.us

